For Immediate Release:

The City of Schulenburg is informing citizens that because of the threat
of inclement weather this coming Tuesday, residential garbage pickup
for the North side of town, which is north of the railroad tracks, will be
Monday, January 20", Please have the totters at the curb by 6:00 A.M.
Monday morning as we are running three trucks. We will NOT go back
and pick up totters that are missed.

Also, the City Council Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 21 is
now scheduled to begin at 2:00 P.M.

Please monitor the City’s social media pages for updates over the
weekend.

Mason Florus
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City Secretary



